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September 11, 2006
Reply to Attn of: BD-06-146
TO:

Distribution

FROM:
BA/Director, Office of Procurement

SUBJECT:
Year End Invoice Processing

This message is to inform you that normal processing of invoices will be discontinued 
for a longer period than identified in our memorandum BD-06-128, dated August 30, 2006.  To accommodate the new system upgrade, conversion will now take until November 13, 2006.  Consequently, normal processing of invoices will be discontinued for the period of September 28 to November 13, 2006.  
The last day to submit invoices for payment for this fiscal year is September 25, 2006.  Contractors who submit invoices or vouchers directly to the Payables Office should ensure that the invoice is received in that office by 10:00 a.m. on September 25.  Vouchers submitted through the Contracting Officer (CO) for approval must be received by the CO no later than close of business on September 22.  

Normal processing of invoices will resume on November 13, 2006.  All overdue invoices will be processed as quickly as possible in accordance with prompt payment procedures.  All others will be processed according to payment due dates as specified by the contract.

If you have any procurement questions regarding this process, please contact Rod Etchberger in the Procurement Policy and Systems Office at 281-483-8530.  For financial matters, please contact Patricia Bright, JSC Payables Group Lead, at 281-483-2223. 

Original Signed By:
Debra L. Johnson

cc:

LA/J. H. Beall





Electronic Distribution:
LA/D. 
Birmingham




BA/Managers/Secretaries
LF/M. M. Sampay


:

JSC COs and Buyers
LF2/P. A. Bright
